
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 

To: MCWD Board of Managers 

From:   Tiffany Schaufler 

Date: May 20, 2019 

Re: Item 12.1: Spring 2019 Water Level Update 
 

Purpose: 

At its May 23, 2019 Board of Managers meeting, staff will update the Board on the potential for spring 
flooding, current water levels, and internal preparatory measures the District has taken to prepare. In 
addition to internal coordination, the District has also been coordinating with the National Weather 
Service, Hennepin County Emergency Management, the U.S. Geological Survey, and all 29 of the 
District’s communities to gather information and share information on flooding potential.  

Background: 

After the historic 2014 flooding across the watershed, the District memorialized protocols and procedures 
to implement during a future flood event. The District has begun to implement these procedures based on 
the National Weather Service’s 2019 spring flood projections which showed a high flood risk across the 
state through May 2019. 

If there are questions in advance of the meeting, please contact Tiffany Schaufler at 952-641-4513 or at 
tschaufler@minnehahacreek.org.  
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